
 
 
 
The STARLAB at Central Michigan University is looking for a new postdoc to work on a new 
NSF funded project about uranium (U) geochemistry. 
 
 
This research aims to characterize the burial mechanisms responsible for U sequestration in 
marine sediments. It is a collaboration with several other academic institutions in US and 
Europe.  
 
 
The ideal candidate will have a Ph.D. in geochemistry or related disciplines and experience in 
using synchrotron-based absorption techniques like XANES and EXAFS. 
 
 
The appointment is a for an initial 1-year contract that can be renewed upon satisfactory 
progress. 
 
 
Please contact Dr. Anthony Chappaz for additional information: anthony.c@cmich.edu 
 
 
Use this link to apply: https://www.jobs.cmich.edu/postings/40799 
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